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It is an honor and privilege to be teaching 5th grade this year.  I am beginning my 18th year at Morningside.  I received my education at Stetson University in central Florida.  During my time at Morningside, 


I have taught middle school English, 5th grade, 2nd grade, and 1st grade. I have also organized and submitted art projects for the FACCS competition and have facilitated drama for the last 3 years.  I have dedicated my life to Christian education and thank you for your commitment as we partner to help your child succeed.  I have two verses by which I try to live and will do my best to instill into your children.  They are Philippians 4:13, “I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.” and Ephesians 4:29, “Do not let any unwholesome talk come out of your mouths, but only what is helpful for building others up according to their needs, that it may benefit those who listen.” 





















































Mrs. Sabatino























































































































I have two children who both graduated from Morningside. My older son, Danny, graduated in 2018; and my younger son, Joseph, graduated in 2023.





Teacher favorites:


Color: Pink & Purple


Food: Italian


snack: anything sweet 


except chocolate


drink: pumpkin(should be year round) Iced latte or diet coke


restaurant: Olive Garden


author: C.S. Lewis and Lillian Jackson Braun


singer: Lauren Daigle/Toby Mac


Music:  Contemporary Christian 


movie: All Star Wars 











Let me introduce myself for those of you who may not know details about me.  I have lived in Port St. Lucie for 17 years.  I prefer Worship L.O.U.D. on Saturday night but occasionally come Sunday morning.  I have been involved in AWANA on Wednesday nights since the program began here. If you do not have a place for your child to attend a mid-week service, I invite you to try this program.  We worship God in three segments:  Game time, handbook time, and large group.  I am happy to give details to anyone interested in hearing more.  My family and I feel very blessed to be part of many Morningside ministries, especially the academy.














			


I love to read now, but I did not always.  Therefore, I am very excited to encourage that love in young readers.  My favorite genre is science fiction.  However, I am currently reading a mystery series involving two problem solving Siamese cats!
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